[bookmark: _GoBack]Office of [Name of Representative]
[Address Line 1]
[Address Line 2]
[City], [State] [Zip Code]

Re:  Increasing Cable Costs & Retransmission Consent Process

Dear [Name of Representative]:

I am writing to let you know that my cable TV bill keeps sky rocketing because big-business broadcasters insist on charging exorbitant carriage fees to our local cable providers. While I understand that cable providers are required by federal regulations to obtain permission to carry the local broadcasters’ signals, I strongly protest the fact that these broadcasters are charging enormous carriage fees and, as a result, causing my cable bill to go rise year after year.  

I think it is vital to the public interest for you to address this issue immediately and work to update the 1992 Cable Act. It is imperative for government officials to take action that will curb abusive conduct by TV station owners and protect millions of customers across the nation who are being unfairly affected by these outdated rules.

I believe it is your duty to help stop money-hungry broadcasters from lining their pockets at the expense of Small Town America.  I urge you to stop broadcasters from charging these enormous fees and introduce some sanity and fairness into the retransmission consent process.

Thank you,
Signed

[NAME]
[FULL ADDRESS]

